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ADDENDUM AND CORRIGENDUM ON UPCOMING YOUA
ACTIVITIES

In line with the scheduled online presentation of the Shuttered Vices: Art
Photography, kindly be informed that the National Drug Education Program (NDEP)
Coordinators, Julie Ann Myla Patangan-Ricafort, RN, and Theresa Mae Kristyl
Jacinto, RN, are requested to report to the Schools Division Office, Purok Farmers,
Olingan, on March 13, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. to assist with the necessary preparations.

Moreover, due to unforeseen emergency circumstances, the Lady of Ceremony
for the Learners Convergence Dipolog 2025 on March 14, 2025, has been changed
from Melanie E. Chiong to Chris Rey VIII A. Herrera.

Cooperation and compliance with these updates are greatly appreciated.

The participation of learners and non-teaching personnel is in full compliance
with the policy on off-campus activities as outlined in DO 66, s. 2017.

For clarification and inquiries, please contact:
. Cielbert E. Dondoyano Jr.
Project Development Officer I
Learner Formation Unit
0956 590 9773



